
EDB Committee

From: Barbara Mosle <bmosle@twc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 4:47 PM
To: EDB Committee
Cc: bmosle@twc.com
Subject: Wailuku Civic Complex

My name is Barbara Mosle
My address is 2370 Kamaile Street Wailuku, 96793

I am not in favor of the Wailuku Civic Complex. I assume that the infrastructure improvements and parking complex are
a done deal but urge you to please reconsider spending more money on a project that is not economically viable. The
owners of property in and within the project perimeter should be recused from testifying on this issue.
Thank you for your continued service, BKM
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